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November 5, 1952
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Ve are forwarding the enclosed report just
received fron Comeissioner D. S. Meyer, Buresu of Indian
affairs, Department of the Interior, Washington, 25, D.C.,
in response te the recent inquirr made in your behalf con-
cernins the resolution rroposédr 2 per capite distribu-
tion. \

As you will note, it is sugrested that you
first confer with !, Vartin Cross, Cheirman of the Tribal
Business Council, relative to the letter sent to him by
the “ecretary of the Interior on thie same subject.

Veedless to sar, while we habe been glad to
check into this matter, we regret that the reply is not
more favorable at this tire.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

(¥Mrs.) Irene ilartin Edwards
fecretary to fenator Langer
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